
Information for Representation Fee Payers

Because you have not yet opted to become a member of MCEA, you are obligated to pay the Representation Fee instead of membership dues.  The information below is provided so that you will know the basis upon which the fee is calculated.

The Montgomery County Education Association is affiliated with the Maryland State Education Association (MSEA) and with the National Education Association (NEA).  All three levels of the organization provide services to you as a member of our bargaining unit.  For this reason, the Representation Fee, like membership dues, reflects expenses on your behalf by all three affiliates.

The following financial documents are relevant to the calculation of the Representation Fee and deserve your careful attention. 

1.
2015-2016 Audited Financial Statements


These reports verify the actual expenses of each affiliate (MCEA, MSEA and NEA) for the 2014-15 fiscal year.  Independent auditors in accordance with generally accepted accounting principles conduct the audits.

2.
Explanation of How the Representation Fee is Calculated

Each affiliate has essentially the same parameters for determining which of its expenses are chargeable and which are non-chargeable for representation fee purposes.  Generally, all expenses associated with activities related to the Association's responsibilities as the exclusive representative for unit employees are chargeable; expenses associated with support for political candidates and political positions unrelated to our responsibilities as exclusive representative are non-chargeable.

3.
Summary of Chargeable and Non-chargeable Expenses

This document accounts for expenses, which are chargeable, and non-chargeable, consistent with the document described in #2 above.

4.
Relevant Contractual Provisions


To view the relevant statements for calculating the Agency Fee for 2017-2018, please visit the following webpage: http://mceanea.org/publications/.
If you have any questions about these documents, the basis of the Representation Fee, or the services provided by MCEA, MSEA and NEA, please contact Jackie Thompson, MCEA Membership Coordinator at 301-294-6232 or via email at jthompson@mceanea.org.
� Because U. S. Supreme Court decisions have upheld the use of the most recent audited financial statement as the basis for calculating the representation fee; all three affiliates have used their audited financial statements (2014-15) as the basis for the 2017-18 representation fees.
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